
 

 

 

Slaley First School 

 

 

Friday 3rd February 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As always, we can’t believe how fast the weeks are flying! We only have two more weeks until half term but also 

so many things to look forward to! 

Today we had a very special visitor in school. Mr Guy Opperman (Minister for Employment and Hexham MP) came 

to see us. He had a tour of our school and spent some time in Class 2 where the children were given the chance to 

ask some questions. It was a wonderful experience for the children! 

 

On Thursday, class one and two are going on a trip to Blanchland Abbey, and on the following Wednesday (15th 

February) we will be hosting a Film Club night (all children should have brought home a letter about this and if 

your child would like to attend, then please could you return the consent slip to school.) 

 

Please can we remind all parents that multi-skills has now finished for this half term but it will continue again after 

half term. After school tennis club is still on next week. 

 

After half term, Mrs O’Neill will be holding a ‘Fine Art’ club for Class Two on Wednesday nights (3.15pm-4.15pm) 

and on Thursday nights, I will be holding a reading ‘Big Book’ club for Class One children. We will send home 

permission forms for these next week.  Have a lovely weekend everyone, 

Kind regards, Mrs Hayward. 

                          

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Little Reminders ... 
Please make sure your child 
stays safe online 
https://www.childline.org.uk/inf
o-advice/bullying-abuse-
safety/online-mobile-
safety/staying-safe-online/ 

Attendance for 
last week – 
 
Early Years 90.7% 
 
Class 1 100% 
 
Class 2 100% 


